HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES — DECEMBER 2, 2020
WEDNESDAY - 9:00 A.M.
COURTHOUSE LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM

Chair Lance Granzow called the meeting to order. The meeting was held electronically due to
COVID-19 public health risks. Also in attendance were Supervisors BJ Hoffman and Reneé
McClellan; and Carey Callaway-Morton, Pauline Lloyd, Denise Smith, Sara Konrad
Baranowski, Abby Flatness, JD Holmes, Dave McDaniel, Julie Duhn, Lori Kadner, Mark
Buschkamp, Machel Eichmeier, Donna Juber, Bob Juber, Jolene Pieters, Angela De La Riva,
Rocky Reents, Michael Pearce, Thomas Craighton, Taylor Roll, and Angela Silvey.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
McClellan moved, Hoffman seconded to approve the agenda as posted. Motion carried.

Hoffman moved, McClellan seconded to approve the minutes of November 25, 2020. Motion
carried.

McClellan moved, Hoffman seconded to approve the December 2, 2020 claims for payment.
Motion carried.

Utility Permits: None.

Secondary Roads:
County Engineer Taylor Roll reported the Alden bridge will be intermittently closed to conduct
soil borings. In addition, the road crew has been digging out ditches.

Emergency Management Update:

Thomas Craighton, Emergency Management Coordinator, and Rocky Reents, Public Health
Coordinator, reported planning is underway for COVID-19 vaccinations. Reents added that the
CDC has changed its guidance on quarantining, and more information will be forthcoming.

Public Comments:
Donna Juber urged everyone to wear masks.

Pauline Lloyd commented on inconsistent use of masks and requested a countywide mask
mandate.

Other Business: None.

Hoffman moved, McClellan seconded to adjourn. Motion carried.
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